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Notice 

 

All candidates applying for 'PhD RET 2020 in Psychology'  are here by informed that the PhD 

RET written examination and viva voce which were scheduled to be held on 31st March and 2nd 

April, are postponed based on the notification dated 14.3.2020 issued by Calcutta University 

authority as a precautionary measure to check the spread of COVID-19.  

 

The extended date of submission of application form and the revised date of examination will be 

notified later. 
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